
Service Change Alert: 

For safety reasons, we will be changing the location of the Toby Court stop as of 12/3/2018.  The stop will be on Lookingglass at the corner of Toby 

Court and Lookingglass.  We will also be changing our path of travel to reach this stop.  Please contact our office at 541-440-6500 if you have any 

questions.  

 


